
HAGUE TOWN BOARD MEETING 

October 15, 2018 

 

 

Special Town Board Meeting of The Hague Town Board was held on Monday, 

October 15, 2018 at 4:00pm The Hague community center with the following 

members present: 

 

  Supervisor Frasier   

    M. Fitzgerald II  

  J. Bast 

   J.Patchett  

    S. Ramant   

    

A motion was made by S. Ramant, and seconded by J. Bast, to open the meeting at 

4:10 p.m. All voted aye. 

 

Joe Mc Dowell, WWTP operator and Diane Trudeau, Assistant Budget Officer, 

discussed the sewer budget. 

 

A brief discussion on how to proceed with getting those not hooked up to the sewer 

system ensued. 

 

The board continued to discuss the 2019 budget. 

 

Board decided the next budget workshop will be held on Thursday, October 18, 

2018 at 5:00p.m. 

  

A motion was made by M. Fitzgerald, and seconded by J.Bast, to close the meeting 

at 5:00 p.m. All voted aye.  

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Edna Frasier 

Acting Town Clerk 

 


